
From: Lenin Mahalingam [mailto:lmahalingam@eicherpolaris.in]  

Sent: 21 July 2014 11:15 
To: Parthsarthy Sharma 

Cc: Prashant Singh; Piush Shanker 
Subject: Re: FW: Transfer of Household items - Lenin M 
  

Dear Parth, 

  

My Household items has been successfully shifted from Chengalpattu to Salem on 19th July'14. 

  

Thank you & Agarwal packers for their kind support. 

  

My feedback is "The Initial process from survey to quote has to be expedite".Rest packing to 

unloading is really good,also would be suggesting to relatives use only agarwal.  

  

  

Regards, 

Lenin M | Regional Dealer Development Manager | Eicher-Polaris Pvt. Ltd. 
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